First off, sorry for the blank newsletter sent last week.  The newsletter function of the website was not turned off after the last legitimate one was sent out.  Someone navigating the site hit the button and sent a blank one to all.  Oops. 

Now for better news, the Oak Haven license plates and stickers came in yesterday.  We have mailed one plate and two stickers, along with some material including a picture of a 300 lb wild boar taken during an OH staff hunt two weeks ago, to everyone who has volunteered their mailing address to us!

We have a few extras so you might still can receive this by sending us your mailing address if you have not yet done so.

Steve has placed an order for a new-style type hat, but they are coming from overseas so it may be a while before we see them to mail out.  

We are considering things such as a prize drawing for something cool from our subscriber base and/or mail-in rebates for purchased seed!

We have added an ARTICLES section to the website.  As of this newsletter I have an unfinished article about a Mississippi river hunt that Steve and I attended.  I plan to follow this up with an article about how I used my binoculars as a zoom lens to my cell/camera phone.  Steve is planning an article about youth hunts, including experiences he has had with his son, Hunter Payne.

For this and all that is to come,

Merry Christmas and Happy New Years from

Oak Haven Forages, LLC

Scott Williams

Steve Payne

